
Page County Gifted Advisory Committee Presents:   Governor’s School Opportunities and Your Child  
 We invite you to join us for a presentation on the Governor’s School Opportunities 
available to Gifted Students in Page County -- beginning as early as Grade 5!    Susan Fream, the Director of the Massanutten Regional Governor’s School and Secretary of the 
Virginia Association for the Gifted, will share information on programs of MRGS, the Summer Residential Governor’s Schools and the Blue Ridge Environmental Governor’s 
School for upper elementary and middle school students.   

 

 

   

When:   Tuesday, February 19th at 5:30 p.m. 

Where:   Luray High School Commons  

Refreshments will be served.   To assist in our planning, 

please RSVP by February 12th by returning the slip below 

or emailing Donna Whitley-Smith, 

 Assistant Superintendent for Instruction 

dwsmith@pagecounty.k12.va.us 

 

 

 

 

Name: _______________________________________________________________ 

 

Phone Number/email contact: ____________________________________________ 

 

Number Attending: _____________________________________________________ 

 


